
By KITTY CONNOLLY, Executive Director, Friends of the Fiscalini Ranch Preserve (fiscaliniranchpreserve.org)

Is it time to refresh your 
wardrobe? Is your FFRP t-
shirt a little dated? Could you 
use a unique gift? We’ve got 
you covered.

Left Coast T-Shirt 
Company, San Luis Obispo, is 
in the final week of a 
fundraiser to support local 
nonprofits and small 
businesses. They are offering 
more than 50 custom designs 
highlighting SLO County life 
under the hashtag 
#HereForGoodSLO. This 
champaign will end June 30

with the goal of raising 
$50,000. Fully half of this will 
go directly to keeping our 
local economy vital.

As of Wednesday, June 24, 
they had raised more than 
$22,000. As far as we know, 
FFRP is the only organization 
in Cambria that is 
participating in the program. 

Order your shirt today at  
http://hereforgoodslo.com. 
It’s a chance that won’t come 
again, so order today and 
wear your support for FFRP!
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